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TERM 4 
DATES


14 Oct - 18 Dec  

______________
REMINDERS 
FOR TERM 4    


• First day of 
Term 4      

Monday the 14th 

of October 


• School Photos 
Thursday the 

24th of October


• Colour Run 
Carnival 

Saturday the 

23rd November


                 


       


	 WEEK 10 TERM 3 - 27TH  SEPTEMBER 2024

Kia Ora Parents and Whānau,


What a fantastic term it has been, full of memorable moments and achievements!

We kicked off the term with our school speech competitions. A huge congratulations to 
all of our students who participated – your hard work and dedication truly shone 
through. A special mention goes to Zoe Green and Mikah Fung, who proudly 
represented our school at the Auckland Primary Schools Speech Competition. Both 
students delivered outstanding speeches and made us incredibly proud. Well done, 
Zoe and Mikah – you were fantastic!


Next, we shifted to our own School Olympics. The children had so much fun, and it 
was heartwarming to see our older students working closely with our juniors. What a 
great experience for all involved!


Then came our school show, and wow – what an incredible performance! It was by far 
the best show I’ve had the privilege to be a part of. A huge thank you to all the 
students, teachers, and staff who made it such a success!


To our winter sports teams who represented our school this term, a massive well done! 
Your effort and sportsmanship have been exceptional.


A special thank you goes to our dedicated teachers and staff for all their hard work 
throughout the term.


Looking ahead to next term, we have two exciting fundraisers lined up: the Colour Run 
Carnival and the Wonder-thon. Just a reminder to make sure you complete your 
registration, as sign-ups for the Colour Run t-shirts will close at the end of Week 1, 
Term 4. You can purchase your registrations into the Colour Run over the holiday break 
via Kindo.


We also have a busy term 4 planned with EOTC (Education Outside the Classroom) and 
preparations for 2025 class placements. 


Parents, if you have siblings who will be attending next year and you haven’t enrolled 
them yet, please let Karla know as soon as possible.


Wishing you all a very safe and relaxing holiday. Just a reminder that school will reopen 
on Monday, 14th of October.


Ngā mihi nui 

Sanjay Rama

Principal
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"On Tuesday Kākāriki had the BEST fun with Dinosaurs Unleashed at 
school. They were so informative and interactive with the children 
learning so much about dinosaurs and having the opportunity to dig for 
fossils and do gem panning. They were also able to take away a bag of 
gems and a dinosaur foot print. It was a great way to end the term!'
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